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No court stay on linking
Aadhaar to services: UIDAI

Citizens advised to complete process as early as possible

SPECIAL CORRESPONDENT
NEW DELHI

Clarifying that the Supreme
Court had not stayed linking
of Aadhaar with different
services, the Unique Identifi-
cation Authority of India (UI-
DAI) on Thursday said that
the people should complete
the process as early as possi-
ble to avoid any

inconvenience.

“Aadhaar Act being in
force, all notifications for re-
quiring Aadhaar for various
welfare programmes, verify-
ing bank account, PAN card
and SIM card with Aadhaar
stand valid and lawful,” it
said in a statement.

“Today’s legal position is
that there is no stay as on De-
cember 7, 2017, from the Su-
preme Court on Aadhaar
and its linking to various ser-
vices,” it added.

The Attorney General of
India K.K. Venugopal, on
Thursday, submitted before
the Supreme Court that the
government intended to is-
sue a notification on Decem-

i
The deadline for Aadhaar
linkage for bank accounts, is
currently Dec. 31, 2017

ber 8, extending the dea-
dline for mandatory linking
of Aadhaar with services
from December 31 to March
31, 2018.

The deadline for Aadhaar
linkage for most of these ser-
vices, including bank ac-
counts, is currently Decem-
ber 31, 2017.

However, there will be no
extension of deadline for
verifying Aadhaar with mo-

bile phone numbers, which
remains at February 6, 2018.

UIDAI said that the Aad-
haar Act 2016 was passed by
Parliament in March last
year and notified in the Ga-
zette of India.

“Therefore, subsequent
notifications issued under
section/s of Aadhaar Act for
requiring Aadhaar as prim-
ary identifier by various mi-
nistries and departments of
Government of India and
States/UTs Governments for
various services, benefits
and subsidies hold the field
today,” it said.

‘Outdated video’

It further advised people not
to get misled by “an outdat-
ed video doing rounds in so-
cial media and Whatsap-
p...and has recommended
that people should instead
verify their banks accounts,
investment accounts, SIM
cards, etc. as per the current
laws and deadlines as early
as possible to avoid any in-
convenience.”



